
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Theresa O’Brien Academic Services Department 
  

May 10, 2017   
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
    
Subject: Recommendation to Purchase Pearson’s enVision Geometry I 
 
I am requesting the purchase of the 2018 enVision Geometry I be placed on the agenda for the May 22, 2017, 
Board of Education Curriculum Committee Agenda.  The purchase request is for Teacher Resource materials, 
Assessment Readiness Workbooks, and Student Editions with a 7-year digital courseware license. The 
enVision Geometry 1 text coherently develops mathematical concepts as well as opportunities to strengthen 
and apply skills and is the recommendation of the committee.  
 
Mr. Ben Hillard, Mathematics and Science Coordinator worked with the committee of teachers that teach 
Algebra I and Geometry. They represented each of our high schools. The committee was formed in the fall of 
2016. The committee of teachers agreed that if they could find a publisher that produced a coherent series, for 
Algebra and Geometry then concepts would flow coherently with fewer gaps. Geometry and Algebra teachers 
rated their text books separately then came together to discuss the series. The Geometry teachers developed 
a needs assessment for Geometry and spent extensive time reviewing our current Michigan State Standards 
and the Common Core Shifts for teaching mathematics. They also considered what skills “career and college 
ready” students need in order to be proficient.  Mr. Hillard followed the district textbook adoption process 
according to Board policy and the Secondary Principals support the recommendation. In his attached memo, 
Mr. Hillard shares more details about the evaluation process used. The textbook samples are in our outer 
office for review. We will also have samples available at the Committee and Board meetings. 
 
 
 
COURSE: Geometry 
 
enVision Geometry, 2018, Pearson Education, Inc. 

 
 
c   Steve Archibald, Ben Hillard 
Attachment 
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